
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome  

Blake Class have been very busy this term exploring the wonderful stories from Roald 

Dahl! We explored 3 main stories: The BFG, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and The 

Enormous Crocodile. We also celebrated our favourite books on World Book Day 

dressing up as our favourite characters. 

 

 

   

Communication and interaction  

Our sensory stories have been extremely exciting this term using our nose to smell 

chocolate, hands to feel the textures of the different animals and looking at the big 

and small!  
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Independence, social and emotional development  

 

Blake class have been developing their confidence with Misty the Dog on 

regular visits. We all love seeing misty and are feeling her soft fur with less 

support each time.  
 

     

Cognition and Learning  

Thanks to the wonderful PTA, Blake class have been exploring different textures, 

temperatures, feelings, and sensations with our feet using our new foot spas. This has 

been a great way of exploring in a different way.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory  

 

Blake class have been taking part in weekly physiotherapy and occupational 

therapy sessions as a whole team! Pupils have been working on current and 

new targets and movements – we have been working extremely hard!  

 

   

Special news and upcoming events (50 Words approx. plus 3 photos) 

 

Next term our topic is SPACE and we are very excited to explore the different 

planets, rockets, aliens, the stars and different stories. We will be exploring 

‘Whatever Next’, ‘Out of this World’ and ‘You might be an alien’…so lots of fun 

things to look forward to! We are also looking forward to our annual trip to 

Paradise Wildlife Park too!  

 

 
 

 


